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{FOR SUPERVISOR, 2nd DISTRICT

WORKING TOGETHER
FOR A GREEN OC

We're developing the County's first-ever Climate Action Plan (CAP) to
lower our carbon footprint as well as to assist our most vulnerable
communities and create co-benefits such as:

» Greater walking/biking infrastructure

o EV accessibility and a

» Decreased burden to our landfills through reuse and repurpose

Join us - we want to hear from you!

Wednesday, June 26
5:30 pm

County Administration South
601 N. Ross St, Santa Ana

Why Participate?

Whether you’re a resident, business owner, or employee, your feedback
plays a valuable role in how climate reduction measures and sustainable
programs will be established and prioritized in the County.

The more feedback we receive, the better we’ll be able to enhance local
services, improve the air we breathe, and support more environmentally
Jriendly resources in your area.
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